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THE HOWARD PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Square, Elford, Tamworth, Staffordshire, B79 9DB


Head of School: Miss R Mills
Telephone:  01827 383292
e-mail:  headteacher@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk
e-mail:  howardoffice@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk 

website:  www.tssmat.staffs.sch.uk 

Dear Children, 

I hope that you are all having a lovely summer holiday and I hope that you are excited about returning to school next week. Your teachers have been busy over the summer getting your classrooms ready and making the school look brilliant for you to return. We have really missed you all and cannot wait for the school to be full of children again!

I know that some of you are a little bit nervous about coming back as some things will be different to how they were last year. Please do not worry because your teachers will explain everything to you on the first day and we will all be there to help you and guide you with any changes or worries. You will still be with all of the children in your class, doing all of your usual lessons, but sometimes these might be in a slightly different way. Please do not worry, school is still school, and still the same safe place, things may just be a little different at times. I know that you will all be there to help and look after each other.

These last few months have been very different for all of us, but there have been many positives. We have all learnt how to do things differently, learnt new things about ourselves, new ways of understanding and new ways of having fun! However, most importantly we have learnt to value the important things in life, such as time with family and friends, making memories, enjoying the moment and appreciating our health and wellbeing. 
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We are very lucky to have a new member of staff joining The Howard this year. I know that you will all make her feel welcome and help to settle her first day nerves with your big smiles and help around the school.
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As you know the way we start and end the day is slightly different to last year. Each class has their own start and finish times and different entrances into school. 

Class 2 and Class 3 have had to swap classrooms this year due to class size. However, Class 1 remains in the same room.
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I have attached map and some information at the end of this letter to help you know where to go.
We are really looking forward to having you all back and can’t wait to get back to our new normal school day. It would be lovely if you could design a ‘Welcome Back’ poster and bring it in on your first day for me to see, I would love to put these up in my office.

Let us make 2020/2021 a FANTASTIC school year.  I cannot wait to see you all and your beautiful smiles on Tuesday.
Take care and see you next week,

Miss Mills 

Headteacher
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